

171 Service Ave Suite 101 Warwick, RI 02886 Office: 401-330-2525 Fax: 401-490-4360

May 15, 2024

Hon. Marvin Abney, Chairman Committee on Finance Rhode Island House of Representatives 82 Smith Street Providence, RI 02903

Re: Support for House Bill 7298 "Medicaid Home Care Rate Increases"

Dear Chairman Abney and Members of the Finance Committee,

I have been a CNA for the past 2 years. I truly love what I do but I believe that us CNA should receive a higher increase in our pay rate and are bonuses as well thank you for your consideration of supporting home care in Rhode Island. Sincerely

Jahaira Rodriguez Estrada.